
Stay Online 
145-B Technology Ln.
Henderson, NC 27537
888-346-4688

Re: Proposition 65 

Stay Online is committed to maintaining its industry-leading safety, quality and sustainability. 

As a valued customer, we want to notify you of the mandatory packaging and/or labeling change 
involving all Stay Online product streams. 

Under California’s Proposition 65, officially titled The Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement 
Act of 1986, consumer products sold in or shipped to the state of California that contain listed 
chemicals must have a warning on shipping cartons.  

To maintain compliance with recent Proposition 65 changes, StayOnline must add a clear and 
reasonable warning and/or warning label to all product cartons.  
Power cord products contain trace amounts of Antimony Oxide, which is listed on the 
Proposition -65 list. 

Chemical exposure typically occurs through inhalation, ingestion, or adsorption. Stay Online does 
not sell any products that are intended to be used in these methods. Stay Online cannot foresee 
all uses of their products (both intended and unintended uses) and as a result has opted to 
provide a general warning of known chemical presence. 

For product shipped in OEM packaging please consult the supplier’s label for substances specific 

to enclosed materials. 

To find out more about California Prop 65, you can visit their website at: 
https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list 

Regards, 

Jim Williams

Coporate QA / Production Manager

https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list

